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SAN FRANCISCO (September 9, 2020) – On September 4, 2020, the California Energy Commission (CEC)
posted a Notice of Proposed Award outlining subsidies to support hydrogen refueling infrastructure in
California. Equilon Enterprises LLC (d/b/a Shell Oil Products US), hereafter referred to as Shell Hydrogen,
participated as an applicant in the related Grant Funding Opportunity (GFO) and was awarded $40.8 million,
subject to formal approval at a future CEC Business Meeting. If successful, Shell Hydrogen will install hydrogen
refueling equipment at 48 existing Shell retail stations, upgrade two current Shell Hydrogen stations and add
light-duty fueling dispensers and positions at one existing Shell Hydrogen heavy-duty truck station. Further,
Toyota and Honda have agreed to expand Fuel Cell Electric Vehicle (FCEV) sales in California in support of
these Shell Hydrogen stations.

Reducing Emissions

The intended new stations join nine Shell hydrogen locations in the state, seven of which originated through a
previous CEC award in 2017. The expanded network expedites and increases the number of hydrogen refueling
stations in support of growing the market for FCEVs, significantly reducing emissions from the transport sector,
and providing customers with convenient and reliable access to cost-competitive fuel for a compelling value
proposition.


